
 
 

 
 

From: Barbara Passero 
To: Barden, Michele (she/her/hers) 
Subject: Re: PUBLIC NOTIFICATION: Alewife Sewage Pollution Notification Failure 
Date: Tuesday, August 29, 2023 11:21:02 PM 

Ms. Barden, 

My personal comment follows. 
Why would the EPA allow this extremely unhealthy and damaging action to 
continue? Your organization is called the Environmental Protection Agency, 
so what is the logic for your important federal agency's name since you 
aren't protecting the people of your country? What possible good could 
come from this? 
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